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 21 May 2014 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

PROPOSED ESTABLISHMENT OF THE UMBANI COAL-FIRED POWER PLANT (600MW) 

NEAR KRIEL, MPUMALANGA PROVINCE 

DEA Ref: 14/12/16/3/3/3/108 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF FINAL SCOPING REPORT 

 

In terms of Regulation 56(2) and (6) of the EIA Regulations of June 2010, 

Savannah Environmental, as the EAP managing an application for environmental 

authorisation, is hereby giving notice to all registered Interested and/or Affected 

parties (I&APs) for the proposed Umbani Coal-Fired Power Station near Kriel, 

Mpumalanga Province, of the intention to submit the Final Scoping report to the 

National DEA (as the competent authority).  This letter serves to inform I&APs of 

the availability of the Final Scoping Report, and afford all registered interested 

and affected parties access to, and an opportunity to comment on the report in 

writing.    

 

The Final Scoping Report is available for download on the website – 

www.savannahsa.com.  I&APs may also request a copy of the report from 

Savannah Environmental.  Comments on the Final EIA Report must be submitted 

directly to National DEA.  A copy of these comments must also be submitted to 

Savannah Environmental.  Comments can be made as written submission via fax, 

post or e-mail.  The relevant contact details to submit comments are as follows: 

 

National DEA:  

Herman Alberts 

Tel: 012 310 3427 

Fax: 012 320 7539 

Email: HAlberts@environment.gov.za 

Post: Private Bag X 447, Pretoria, 0001 

Savannah Environmental(EAP): 

Gabriele Wood 

Tel: 011 656 3237  

Fax: 086 699 5796 

Email: gabriele@savannahsa.com 

Post: P O Box 148, Sunninghill, 2157  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

MRS GABRIELE WOOD 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AND SOCIAL CONSULTANT 

SAVANNAH ENVIRONMENTAL 
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